
KMRC 
1430 KC 

TRI CITY BROADCASTING, INC. 

CITIZENS NATIONAL BANK BUILDING 

MORGAN CITY, LA. 

PHONE 9036 

P. O. BOX 889 

Sept. 23, 1957 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Penn. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to verify your report of the reception of 

KMRC's special "Hurricane Watch" broadcast on the morning of Wed- 

nesday, September 18, 1957. 

Thank you for your report and also for the wishes 

that we escaped hurricane damage here, which, I am thankful to say, 

we did for the thtrd time this year. 

Best wishes to you in your monitoring activities. 

Very truly yours, 

/ 2. 
Ben Walker 
Chief Engineer 
KMRC Radio 
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